
  

                                  SAVE THE DATES                                                                  

Feb. 4, 2017………...Ground Hog Day Parade, Unadilla                                                                                    

June 5-9, 2017……………….…….Regional Meet, Omaha                 

June 24-29, 2018………....MAFCA National Convention                       

                         Aces & A’s, Sparks-Reno Nevada       

Sept. 6-9, 2017………....…….2017 HCCA MIDwest Tour                  

                                                           Sioux City, IA 

  Chatter & Clatter 

             January  2017 
 Web-site address  - cornhuskermodela.org 

 REGULAR MEETING                
January 7, 2017 @ 7:00p.m.              
Fourth Presbyterian Church                           

5200 Francis Street, Lincoln, NE 

PLEASE NOTE MEETING DATE IS                                 

THE FIRST SATURDAY 

   TIME TO RENEW               

Time is running out………                   
Memberships will expire on 
Dec. 31, 2016.  For those who 
haven’t renewed yet, please 

send dues of $24 to Dave Allder at 
2000 Yankee Hill Rd., Lincoln, NE  68512 
or bring them to the meeting on         
Jan. 7, 2017.  (For those receiving the         
newsletter vis USPS, this will be the 
last newsletter you will  receive unless 
dues are current.) 
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   REFRESHMENTS                                                
Snacks for the January meeting                              
will be provided by the                                           
2017 Officers and Board Members. 

                HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Jan. 2    Ed Taylor                                                                          
Jan. 5    Jeff Meier                  
Jan. 7    Gail Lanning                      
Jan. 11    Joan Taylor                              
Jan. 15   Bob Callaway                           
Jan. 28   Tom Domingo                                                       

                 Breakfast at Hy-Vee                   
Don’t forget about the first Tuesday of the 
month breakfast at the Hy-Vee, 70th &          
Pioneers Blvd.  Arrive around 9 am. 

  

                          DINNER TOUR                                 
The January 26th tour will be to Ticos, 
317 S. 17th Street.  Meet at 5 pm. 
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                       2016 GOVERNING BOARD                                                                                                     

President                        Glen Manske        402-261-9707                                     gemanske@gmail.com                                                                          

President-Elect              Jim Cook        402-483-1239                                     jcook2@neb.rr.com                                       

Secretary               Nancy Allder             402-420-6036                                      allder4@windstream.net                                 

Treasurer              Jenn Heetderks        402-890-3705                                      jennheetderks@gmail.com                                                                                          

BOARD MEMBERS                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Dave Allder                                                         402-420-6036                      allder4@windstream.net                                    

Jeff Thomas                                                         402-421-3961                                      jt91932@mail.com                                                                                    

Kelly Langer                                                        402-525-5577                                      nebrskacottagecompany@aol.com                             

Bill Buckley - Past President                            402-484-7019                                      wcbuckley@yahoo.com                                                                                                                                     

                                                                     COMMITTEES                                                                                                                 

General Interest       Nancy Hanshaw             402-423-4448      Dinner Tours       Darrell Best                      402-423-1594                             

Membership              Dave Allder                     402-420-6036      Newsletter          Margaret Mays                402-488-8568                                        

          Nancy Hanshaw             402-423-4448      Tech Seminars     Ed Taylor                          402-489-9187                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Calling/Sunshine      Laverne Johnston          402-423-3081       Ads                        Loren Davidson               402-421-0180                                                                                                     

          Helen Sougey                 402-423-4117       Christmas Party  The Buckleys                    402-484-7019                                                                                                  

Car Council & Swap Meet                   Bob Callaway                  402-488-7269                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                    Dick Waechter                402-435-7806……..Also Parades & Tours                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Midwest Ford Club Representative  Gayle Hanshaw   402-423-4448                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
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November 19, 2016                                                                                                                                                                     
The Cornhusker Model A meeting was called to order  
at 7:00pm at the First Presbyterian Church, by          
President Bill Buckley.  The Business Meeting was     
preceded by a Pot-Luck dinner and White-Elephant sale 
which was organized by Nancy Hanshaw.                                                                                                                                                                     
Roll Call indicated 26 members present, no visitors or 
guests.                                                                                    
Minutes: Joan Taylor moved for acceptance; seconded 
by Jim Cook                                                                                     
Treasurer Report:  Jenn reported on all account          
balances.                                                                                                        
Bill’s were presented and approved for payment.                                                                                                                                
Gayle made a motion that the Club give a gift of $100  
to Operation Santa Claus which was approved by the 
club.                                                                                                                                               
Calling Committee:  no calls made                                                                                                                                                       
Membership:  Annual Club dues of $24 are payable to 
Dave Alder by 31 December.                                                                
Tours & Events:  Dick reported that our club will be the 
only club taking money for stalls at the swap meet, so 
we will need lots of people. This is our major fund    
raising event each year.                                                                                           
Newsletter:  Margaret reminded everyone of the    
newsletter suspense dates.                                                                             
Christmas Party:  Bill reminded everyone to get their          

reservations in and the schedule for the Party.  Also          
reminded everyone about bringing gift cards for the 
City Mission and People in Need.  Entertainment will be 
by the Continentals.                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Old Business:  The discussion was re-opened              
concerning the meeting night changing to the first    
Saturday of the month. The vote was called for and a 
written ballot was taken. YES/13, NO/13.  Because of a 
tie vote, it was decided to re-vote at the December 
meeting/Christmas party.                                                                                                               
New Business:  Election of officers was held.  Since 
there was only one nominee for each open position, 
the motion was made by _____and seconded by______ 
to accept the slate by voice vote without a written bal-
lot.                                                                                         
The New Officers for 2017 are:                                                                                                                                                           
President Glen Manske                                                                                                                                                                   
Pres-Elect Jim Cook                                                                                                                                                                           
Treasurer Jenn Heetderks                                                                                                                                                                      
Secretary Nancy Allder                                                                                                                                                                           
Board  Jeff Thomas                                                                                                                  
  Kelly Langer                                                                                                                                  
  Dave Allder                                                                                                                                                                                             
Meeting was adjourned  

December 3, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                            

The Club voted 25 to 15 to move the meeting to the 

first   Saturday of each month.                                                              

$360.00 was collected in gift cards and delivered to the  

City Mission for distribution. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Dear Model A Friends, 

I trust that you have all had a Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year!  You lucky folks in the Sun Belt are 
still able to drive and enjoy your Model A through 
this season and others are hanging in for that 'Frosty 
Tour' to start off the New Year.  Have fun!   
Recently a fund raising letter for the museum was 
sent out to all the clubs and regions.  With so many 
good causes to give to, I do hope that your club had 
a little something to send in support those              
organizations that promote the Model A hobby, like 
the Model A Youth Scholarship Fund and the Model 
A Ford Museum.  These two organizations will assure 
the future of the Model A hobby and that folks will         
continue to enjoy seeing and hearing Model A's on 
the road.  
  
Model A Youth Scholarship Fund 
C/O Anne Neely-Beck 
P O Box 36, 
Jeffersonville, GA 31044   
                   and  
The Model A Ford Foundation, Inc. 
P O Box 28 
Peotone, IL  60468-0028 
  
Thank you for your support & Happy New Year, 
Loukie Smith 
MAFFI president                                                              

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Variation on the 23rd Psalm by Jay Munns                                             

The Ford is my car;   I shall not want another.                                                                                    

It maketh me to lie down in wet places & soileth my clothes;                                                                                                                   

It leadeth me into paths of insolvency for its namesake;        

It prepareth a breakdown for me in the presence of mine 

enemies.                                                                                                           

Yea, though I run through the valleys, I may have to be 

towed up the hill;  I fear great evil when it is with me.                                                

Its pistons and its rods do not comfort me;  It anointeth my 

face with oil; its radiator runneth over.                                                

Surely to goodness if this car follows me all the days of my 

life, I shall dwell in the poor house forever.                                           

Amen 

  MAFFI Newsletter Minute 
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CHRISTMAS AT MISTY’S 
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Support our advertisers because they support us. 

  

A-Z Model A Parts-Zanes 

Ron and Sondra Kester, Owners                      
773 Central Street                                     

Glade, KS  67639                                        
Phone:  785-543-6729                                  
Fax:  785-543-3013                                           

E-Mail:  2officegirls@ruraltel.net 

 Mark L. Davidson                    

Davidson Insurance Agency, Inc.                         
Auto*Home*Business*Farm*Contractors*Life  

Health*Medicare Supplement                                     

Long-Term Care*Antique Auto                                     

 Lincoln South           Beatrice            Lincoln North          
1606 Back Acre Circle,  Mount Airy, MD 21771-7703 Or-
der Number: 1-800-255-1929                                 In-
formation Number: 1-301-829-9880                      FAX: 1

-800-774-1930          www.brattons.com     

 LAS MARGARITAS 
    2700 Jamie Lane                               
 Specialty: Mexican                        

 Atmosphere: Casual 

                                                                     

Hours: 11 a.m. to 10 p.m. daily               

Phone: 402-421-2662                                

Cost: Lunch $5.25 to $8.99, dinner $6.99 to $15.99                       

501 N 46th        

Lincoln, NE 68503             

402-465-1167 

5604 S 48th  Ste 6               

Lincoln, NE  68516               

402-423-4357 

2100 E Court                 

Beatrice, NE  68310    

402-228-3419 

For All Offices Call Toll Free  800-249-1443 

 

   BREAKFAST~ LUNCH ~ DINNER 

         5602 S.48th St.              402-423-2206                                 

Café & Pie Shoppe 
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Restorative programs to maximize                                                              

improvement of health and wellness.                                                              

Physical, Occupational, and Speech Therapy Services.                                         

Patient-Centered Therapy. 

 w w w. S um n e r P l a c e C a re . c o m  

Welcome to Sumner Place!         

Providing Dignity in Life is 

our mission and our passion.               

Come visit us today and feel 

1750 South 20th St. 

Lincoln, Nebraska 

402-475-6791 

  

  A  Proud Memb er  o f  the  Vett er  Heal th  Serv i ces  Fami ly  
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   GRAMERCY HILL                                                                                                               
                    6800 A Street                                                        

           Lincoln, NE  68510                                                                                         

               402-483-1010 

Gramercy Hill provides Independent Living and Assisted 

Living services in Lincoln, Nebraska. The community sits on 

6 acres of luscious gardens and floral walking paths. 

 

LEGENDS  of  Clatonia                      

210 Washington St. 

Clatonia, NE  68329 

402-989-4109 

 

9th Street Grill 

915 Main Ave.  Ste 1 

Crete, NE   68333 

402-826-4040 

For a quick look at our website,                                                                

click on the following link….. 

http://www.cornhuskermodela.org/ 

DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER INFORMATION                                                                     

Information provided by members for the newsletter needs to be submitted by the 

20th of the month.  I try and get it out the week prior to the meeting  If anyone knows 

they need to submit after the 20th, please let me know and I will leave a space for 

them.  As always, any member is welcome to submit articles  or pictures. 

                    WANTED                  

Ed Taylor is looking for a set of 1930-31 Model A 

front fender braces.  Contact him at 402-440-4465. 

http://www.yelp.com/biz_photos/9th-street-grill-crete?select=a7W_FKkatGHQDFcbNevI4Q
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 ANDY’S IS KNOWN FOR THEIR BROASTED CHICKEN AND TENDERS. THEY COME IN FRESH AND WE 

TAKE CARE OF THEM TIL THE END. WE ALSO HAVE EXCELLENT PIZZA FOR THAT COZY MOVIE 

NIGHT. WE HAVE A CLEAN ENVIROMENT AND AN AWESOME STAFF.  

   COME IN AND SEE US OR VISIT OUR DRIVE THRU--                      

 OH YEA, WE ALSO SELL GASOLINE.                                                                   
KAROLYN PETHOUD-STORE MANAGER                                                                                                                        

GIVE US A CALL AT 402.420.3000                                                                                                                                 

DOORS OPEN AT 5:30AM AND CLOSE AT 11:00PM 7 DAYS A WEEK                                                               

DRIVE THRU CLOSES AT 10:00PM AND KITCHEN CLOSES AT 8:00PM  

     COME VISIT US AT             

 33RD AND YANKEE HILL  


